
 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa L DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Family and Community Engagement Center project in fiscal 

year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is Riverside Unified School District, 

located at 3380 Fourteenth Street, Riverside CA 92501. The funding will provide for the 

architectural, engineering, and construction costs associated with the renovation of the existing 

building located on the Lincoln High School campus. The new renovations to the community 

engagement center will be a valuable use of taxpayer dollars, as the Center is of indispensable 

service to the community.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(1). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 
Sincerely,  

MARK TAKANO 

Member of Congress 

 
 


